St. Lucie West Services District

450 SW Utility Drive, Port St. Lucie, FL. 34986
Tel: (772)340-0220 Fax: (772)871-5771
www.slwsd.org

October 9, 2025

RE: PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE “B4” WATER MAIN BREAK/
INTERRUPTION

LOCATION AFFECTED: 1100 - 1152 NW Lombardy Dr

To Whom It May Concern:

On Thursday, October 9, 2025, at approximately 4:00PM St. Lucie West Services District
experienced a Potable Water Distribution System Main Break Event. During this event,
potable water pressure dropped below 20PSI. The drop in water pressure was caused by a line
break. |

SLWSD is issuing a Precautionary Boil Water Notice beginning immediately. This simply
means that all water used for drinking, cooking, making ice, brushing teeth or washing dishes
should be boiled. A rolling boil of one minute is enough. This is a precautionary measure.

The utility will be flushing the system, sampling and testing shall be performed to ensure all
drinking water standards are met and that the water is bacteriologically safe.

The District will send a Rescission of this Precautionary Boil Water Notice upon the receipt
of satisfactory testing results.

Please report this event in your news coverage.

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions about this event.

Sincerely,

Joshua Miller, District Manager
Email: jmiller@siwsd.org
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